
Subject: Year 4 Swimming 

Dear Parent/Carer

A polite reminder that the Year 4 swimming lessons will commence on Monday 16 September, Please 
see previous letter here for further details regarding kit required.

Kind regards
Year 4 Team

Email to parents 

https://consortiumtrust-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/personal/vicky_grimes_hessleacademy_com/Documents/Year%204%20swimming.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=vdAQlT

